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July 30, 1982

Docket Nos. 50-213

50-336
B10541
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: Mr. Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #5
Mr. Rcbert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Reference: W. G. Counsil letter to D. M. Crutchfield/R. A. Clark,

dated June 2, 1982,

Gentlemen:

Haddam Neck Plant
Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 2
Reactor Coolant System Vent Procedures

In the referenced letter, Northeast Nuclear Energy Company (NNECO) and
Connecticut Yankee Atomic Power Company (CYAPCO) submitted a schedule
for providing head vent procedures to the NRC for review and approval.
These procedures were to be available by August 1, 1982.

At the present time, the procedures have been written and are in the
process of undergoing internal review. Since these procedures may be
revised during the review cycle, it would be inefficient for NNECO and
CYAPCO to submit a procedure for NRC review at this time. NNECO and
CYAPCO intend to submit fully reviewed and approved procedures on or

before September 1, 1982.
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CONNECTICUT YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY
NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

/
W. G. Counsil
Senior Vice President
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By: ‘f,. Cagnetta

Vice/ President Nytlear and
Environmental Engineering




